
 

 



Launceston PCYC End of Term Letter – July 2025 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Members, 

 

As Term 2 comes to a close, we want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all our families, 

members, supporters, and staff for your ongoing involvement and commitment. This term, 

running from April through to the end of June, has been full of progress, learning, and new 

experiences for everyone involved at Launceston PCYC. 

Term Highlights 

   Basketball Growth 

Participation continues to rise, and our young athletes are developing strong teamwork and 

confidence each session. This term has seen the highest number of participants since the 

program began—a testament to everyone involved. 

 

                Gymnastics Success 

Our athletes across all levels have made excellent progress, and preparations are well 

underway for the second half of the competitive season. Congratulations to those who 

competed at the Senior State Championships in April, and well done to all who participated 

in events this term.  A big thank you to the gymnastics team for their dedication to the 

program. 

 

                                      Weightlifting 

Our weightlifting team continued their strong start, with weekly training sessions building 

confidence, discipline, and strength. 

 

      Fitness Engagement 

Community fitness programs—including Walking Soccer, Tai Chi, Martial Arts, Boxing, 

Group Fitness and Seniors Fitness—remained popular and well-attended. 

 

   Youth Program Engagement 

Through our continued collaboration with the state body and Hobart PCYC under the 

R.O.Y.W. initiative, we delivered programs such as Skills for Success, Life Skills and 

Adventure, and Leadership Pathways. These practical learning experiences support 

wellbeing, resilience, communication, and leadership. 

This term we engaged with students from: 

- Longford Primary   Lilydale District School 

- Riverside High School  Invermay Primary 

- Kings Meadows High School 

 



 

      New Program – Pickleball 

This term saw the launch of our Saturday afternoon drop-in Pickleball sessions. Attendance 

and enthusiasm were high—we hope to see you at the next one! 

 



April–June Acknowledgements 

We sincerely thank: 

- ACL Bearing Company (Australia) Pty Ltd for ongoing funding of the MAC programs in the 

Northern Suburbs. 

- MyState Bank for their support of the MAC program at Ravenswood Heights Primary 

School. 

- The Merridew Foundation for their donation for another financial year towards the 

sponsorship of youth across various programs. 

 

🎉 July Holiday Program – Bookings Open! 

Our July school holiday program is packed with engaging activities, including Zorb Ball 

Soccer, Taiko Drumming, Cooking, Rock Climbing, Archery Tag, and more. With prices 

starting from just $5, be sure to book early! 

📅 Term 3 Reminder 

If you are not continuing with any term-based programs in Term 3, please notify us in 

writing and complete the cancellation form before the start of the term to avoid being 

charged. 

Thank you once again for being a valued part of the Launceston PCYC community. We look 

forward to welcoming you back in Term 3! 

 

Warm regards, 

The Launceston PCYC Team 


